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	 Greetings from the Home Office of Macedonia World Baptist Missions. The Lord has been blessing the 
ministry of the Home Office and we are excited to share those blessings with you.  We have seen the Lord work in 
wonderful ways this past quarter.
	 On Saturday, April 12, we had a record number of people on our property for our Reach the World Youth 
Conference.  Thank you for praying for that special day.  The Lord blessed us with a wonderful day.  The preach-
ing, singing, and sessions were exactly what each person in attendance needed to hear.  We are praying that the 
Lord will continue to work in the lives of each person and challenge them concerning world evangelism. We have 
included a few pictures of the day in this letter.
	 We have also seen the Lord answer prayer in regards to labourers.  Macedonia is thrilled to welcome the 
Jonathan Head family.  God has called this family to be church planters in South Dakota.  They are available now 
to begin scheduling meetings.  Will you prayerfully consider having them come by your church?  The need is great, 
even here in the home land.  We are praying God will continue to raise up more labourers.
	 Plans are being made now for our upcoming National Conference.  We are trusting the Lord to bless us 
with a wonderful few days together.  This year’s conference will be held at Peoples Baptist Church on November 
9 - 12.  We are praying the Lord would use our time together to challenge our hearts for a world in need of the 
Gospel and strengthen our calling to reach them.  Also this year, on Tuesday evening, we will be hosting a Labour-
ers Together Pastor’s Banquet.  If you are interested in attending, please reach out to us.  
	 The Lord is greatly blessing The Pavilion Project.  The construction is almost complete and 
the funding is close to 85%.  We praise the Lord for the blessing of this covered pavilion.  To see an 
update regarding The Pavilion Project, scan the code.
	 As always, we thank you for your prayers and support for the Home Office of Macedonia 
World Baptist Missions.  This makes it possible for us to provide services for our missionary families 
all around the world.   We are rejoicing at how the Lord continues to bless the ministry of Macedo-
nia World Baptist Missions.  We pray He will continue to use us to reach the world with the Gospel.
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